Greetings from Pearl & Michael

Who would have thought, that once again and for the second time we
would be celebrating Our Day online. Hopefully the chink of light that
we can now see, will be the road back to normality. Let's hope that
Founder’s Day can go ahead and we can all meet at Mill Grove. We
send everyone in the Mill Grove family, greetings and our love, from
Bedford. We hope to join you on Zoom, depending on our IT skills.
Correction; Pearls IT skills.

Love and God bless

Pearl and Michael



